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It’s been a very strange year to say the least.  

This week was busy with our mini-grad recognition ceremonies and wrapping this up for the 2019-2020 school 

year.  

Thanks to everyone for their ongoing patience and understanding as we navigated these unprecedented times 

together. 

Report Cards/Timetables/Yearbooks/Locker Content Collection: 

If students wish to collect any of the above items, we will have everything ready for pick up Monday and Tuesday 

next week (June 29 and 30) between 9:30 and 2:00. Come by the school and we will help you collect what you 

need. Please try your best to adhere to physical distancing while at the school.  

***Please note that for Timetable Changes: The online course change request form for fall 2020 is now closed. Students 

wishing to make course changes can do so by making an appointment when counsellors return to school  in the week of 

August 31 to September 4th*** 

Lost and Found Items: 

We have organized all the clothing and other items left around the school this year. Our plan is to have the items 

not claimed picked up on July 6th by a local charity organization. If you are missing something and would like to 

check, come by before July 6th before the items are donated.  

Summer Office Hours:  

For your information and planning the school will be moving to some different hours should you need to call or 

come by to get something - here are the summer office hours: 

June 26th:  Year-End Admin Day the school will be closed 
June 29/30:  Report Card Collection 9:30 to 2:00pm 

July 1st:  Closed for Canada Day Holiday 
July 2/3:  Office open 9:30 to 2:00pm 

July 6 to 10: Office hours will be 9:30 to 1:30 
  
We will do our best to update our website throughout the summer as information becomes available regarding 

school start-up but at this point we do not know exactly what the rules will be for the fall. 

Our current plan is to start to re-open the office August 26th.  
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Chromebook Purchases:  

We wanted to share with you some information from the District’s Information Technology Department. They 

have arranged for SD61 pricing for Chromebooks. If you were considering buying your child some technology that 

works well for school use, you can do that if you would like. 

SD 61s Chromebook and laptop service provider, Island Key Computer Ltd., and they are able to give parents and 
staff the same special pricing for Chromebooks that is offered to the school district.  
  
The current Chromebook specification  is: 
 
16W64UT#ABA - HP Chromebook 11A G8 - Education Edition - A4 9120C / 1.6 GHz - Chrome OS 64 - 4 GB RAM - 32 
GB eMMC eMMC 5.0 - 11.6" 1366 x 768 (HD) - Radeon R4 - Wi-Fi, Bluetooth - chalkboard gray - kbd: US - 1 Year 
Warranty 
The price is currently: $266  
To order one, please contact: 
Island Key Computer Ltd. 
Office: (250) 380-6465 
http://www.islandkey.com 
 

Island Key just need to know that the purchaser is a parent or staff member of SD61. 

GRADS – Transcripts & Diplomas 

The Ministry of Education will make diplomas available to students online near the end of July at the following 

website: https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/transcripts-and-certificates 

The Ministry will  also send a copy to the school for the Principal to sign. These will be available for pick up by 

students in late August. 

Thanks again for an interesting year, wishing all of our LP families a safe and restful summer. 
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